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Autumn 2024 
 

 

 September 
 

October 

Wednesday 2nd October 
KS2 Cross country @ WBS 1-2.30pm 

Wednesday 16th October 
KS1 Multi skills @ Broseley 1-2.30pm 

Thursday 17th October 
Flu immunisation 

Wednesday 23rd October 
KS2 Cross country @ Broseley 1-2.30pm 

Thursday 24th October  
Last day of term  

Friday 25th October  
PD Day – No Children in school 

 

November 
 

Monday 4th November  
Term starts 

Wednesday 6th November  
KS2 Cross country @ Barrow 1-2.30pm 

Thursday 27th November  
Parent Meetings 1.30pm – 6.30pm 

 

December  
 

Wednesday 4th December  
Pantomime, Sleeping Beauty @ Severn 

Theatre  
Friday 20th December  

End of Term  
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We held our first Little Minnows Baby and Toddler group at school 
last week. We had great fun getting stuck in with play dough, the 
sand pit and of course snack, song and story!  

We run 9.30-11am every Friday during term time. Everyone is 
welcome so please feel free to spread word! 

We’re still on the lookout for a few more ride on toys and any baby 
gyms / toys so if you can help at all please get in touch with Kate 
Mottershead or Emily Pope. 

 



 

Fortnightly Message from  

Mrs Hunt 
 
We are getting settled back into our school routines now 
- it is like we have never been away!  

A very warm welcome to all of the new families who have 
joined us this term. We hope that you will be very happy 
to become part of our Brockton CE School community.  

There are lots of exciting events and activities planned 
for this term - keep an eye on your email inbox as well as 
your fortnightly copy of the "Brockton Bulletin" to stay up-
to-date with everything that is going on in school. 

We have had lots of positive feedback from children on 
our new school meals offer. We are encouraging children 
to have a taster of the menu items that are available 
each day – please do keep an eye on the menu and 
book your child in for a school meal for any day that they 
might like to try.   

There have been a few changes in our office and 
administration set-up for this term. Mrs Plant will be in the 
office on Mondays, Wednesdays and alternate Fridays 
and I will be in school on Tuesdays and Thursdays. 
Email communications to admin.brockton@taw.org.uk 
will be monitored every day and there is an answerphone 
at school on 01746 785671. If you need to speak to 
someone urgently then please contact one or other of us 
at Church Preen Primary School on 01694 771359 on 
the days that we are not at Brockton. 

Thank you all for your continued support of our wonderful 
school.  
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Our Christian Values 

Justice 

This half term Christian 
value focus is:  

Generosity 

 

Trust 

Courage Service 

Generosity 
Truthfulness 

Giving something we value to someone else 
Encouraging the best in each other 
Never selfish 
Enjoying helping others 
Raising support for a good cause 
Offering what we can 
Sharing our time and talents 
Inviting someone to join in 
Taking care of God’s creation for future generations 
You first, me last 
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Our School Menu 

Polite reminder: 

Please make sure your SCHOOL MONEY 
account is topped up to pay for school meals 
ordered.  

To check if your child is eligible for free 
school meals and find out how to apply go to:  

https://www.shropshire.gov.uk/-free-school-
meals 



 
 

 

    

 

 

 Red Kites 

This week in Red Kites the children have 
been exploring sound as part of their 
science unit this term.  

They have investigated how sound 

causes vibrations when a medium is 

involved. They had lots of fun using the 

balloons as their medium to feel these 

vibrations.  

  

 

Last week in Red Kites the children 

embarked on a sensory tasting 

adventure. The children evaluated 5 

different bread related products. They 

used their sensory to describe the look, 

smell, texture and taste of them all.  

One of them was Ryvita’s they didn’t 

go down well and was referred to 

cardboard! Well, its one way to 

describe it! 

  

 



 

Robins 



 

Wrens 



 

 

 

Parent Notices 

We now have a dedicated email address 
for our Nursery at Brockton. Please use 
brockton.nursery@edgeschools.co.uk for 
any Nursery communications. Our phone 
number will remain as 01746 785671

 

Mo 

Monkhopton No1 Bridge Road Closure 
 
We write to inform you of the proposed bridge repair works which require the closure of Walkerslow Bridge 
which crosses over the Mor Brook. 

The repair work will involve maintenance works to the bridge structure. 

The work is proposed to start on 23/09/24 to the 25/09/24. 

Due to the nature of the repair work a road closure will be required between the hours of 0800am to 1600pm. 
While the road is closed traffic will be diverted around a signed diversion route.          

Access over the bridge for pedestrians and dismounted cyclists will remain available throughout the works 
and access to frontages will be maintained up to the bridge closure. However, please liaise with the 
operatives on site to ensure your safety if access is required. 

Inevitably there will be some disruption during these works, for which we apologise in advance. Shropshire 
Highways would gratefully appreciate your co-operation during the works, so that we can be as efficient and 
cause as little an inconvenience to you as possible. 

 
The contractor carrying out the work will be Kier with supervision being carried out by WSP on behalf of 
Shropshire Council. 
 
We hope that you will find this letter to be informative. However, If you have any queries during the works 
please do not hesitate to contact Shropshire Council Highways Customer Services Centre on 0345 678 
9006. Or you can logon to @one.network for further details of the upcoming closure. 
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 SEND 



 Job Vacancies 



 



 

 

Other Information 



 

 



 



 


